
Dear Parents,

The School Health Law of Pennsylvania requires a medical
examination for children entering 6th grade. I have attached a physical
examination form that needs to be completed by your child’s
physician. Please return the form to the nursing office when
completed.

Please have your child’s physician include all recently administered
immunizations. Students entering 7th grade are required to have one
dose of TDAP and one dose of the Meningococcal conjugate vaccine
(MCV).

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Laurie Billows, RN, CSN

Lower Merion School District
610-645-1423
billowl@lmsd.org


